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Have you heard about the Solicitors Qualifying Examination (SQE)? This is
the new single, rigorous assessment for all aspiring solicitors – marking a
step change in how people train and enter the profession.

We’re running a free webinar for local law society members to get the
details on the SQE and wider qualification changes from this September.
Join us to find out about:

SQE assessments – what they test and how

Qualifying work experience

Opportunities for law firms and employers

SQE assessment website

Assessment timings and booking process

Transition arrangements for existing trainees and students.  

Download slides as PPT (PPT 13 pages, 511KB)
[https://www.sra.org.uk/globalassets/documents/sra/news/events/2021/sqe---how-qualifying-

as-a-solicitor-is-changing.pptx?version=49dbac]

Download slides as PDF (PDF 13 pages, 244KB)
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